
Priscilla Dillon
Thank you for this opportunity to comment. 
At a time when the coal industry is declining and many mines are facing difficulties, there is no
need for another coal mine.
The Tongue River Valley is a beautiful area. One hundred years ago, in a totally different
time, there were multiple mines. They are gone.
The Valley provides valuable agricultural use and development should protect the aesthetic
and economic uses that are currently provided.


